
Arrow Park, Inc. 

P.O. Box 465 

Monroe, New York 10949 

 

December 13, 2021 

 

Hon. Michelle L. Phillips  
Secretary to the Commission 
NYS Department of Public Service 
3 Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 1223-1350 
 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 
 Arrow Park, Inc. hereby requests cancellation of the following statements currently 
contained in its tariff schedule, P.S.C. No.  3 – Water:  Emergency Repair Surcharge No. 2, Water 
Surcharge Statement No. 1, and the State Drinking Water Revolving Fund Capital Improvements 
Surcharge No. 1.   These statements have expired and are no longer applicable to the customers.    
 
 The enclosed supplement effectuates this cancellation, effective March 1, 2022.  Arrow 
Park, Inc. also requests a waiver of the requirements for newspaper publication of the cancellation 
supplement. 
 
       
 
         

        Julia Kole 
        President, Arrow Park Inc.  

 Received: 12/13/2021 


